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 Nigel Fisher
Head of Operations & Network Regulation 
Railway Planning & Performance 

Email: nigel.fisher@orr.gsi.gov.uk  

19 May 2016 

Sarah Reardon 
Strategic Planner 
Network Rail 
5 Callaghan Square 
5th Floor 
Cardiff 
CF10 5BT 

Dear Sarah 

Welsh Route Study 

I am writing to confirm that following consideration of the Welsh Route Study that you 
submitted to us on 24 March 2016, the Office of Rail and Road has received no objections and 
does not consider that there are any issues which are sufficiently material for us to issue a 
notice of objection. 

I am copying this letter to members of the Rail Industry Planning Group and am placing a copy 
on our website. 

Yours sincerely 

Nigel Fisher 
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